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We looked great, and got lots of applause, in the Johnsonville Christmas parade on Saturday – thank you to Denis for organizing us and the music, his brother for the van, and our dancers who bravely coped with asphalt for an hour! Apologies to Kaye who is missing from our picture. Check out Denis’ update on our FB page for more photos and a running commentary, including our mystery dancer who joined in half-way through…!
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Thanks also to everyone who helped with and attended our Christmas hop. Congrats to Darlene, and Tony and Pauline, who were our raffle winners, collecting vouchers kindly donated by The Inn Keeper in Johnsonville, and Circa Theatre. 

Monday 19th December will be our last club night for 2022, please bring a plate and join us for a shared supper as we close out the year. More on our 2023 plans in next week’s update. And over the break, keep an eye on our Facebook page and your email for invites, if we find things on in and about town that we think might be fun!

A reminder! Covid and its variants are still well and truly in our community. If you are not feeling well, PLEASE stay home, and look after yourself. If you’re feeling fine and are in the hall, please respect our “green spot” system – anyone not wearing a name badge that includes one, would prefer not to be asked to dance.
Save the date:
· Sat 10th December – Kapi Mana hop (ticketed only)
· Sat 17th December – Wellington Christmas hop

· New Years Eve – Kapi Mana’s New Years Eve dance

Check out our Facebook group for photos and social news: Harbour City Rock n Roll Club
Or find us online at www.harbourcity.org.nz[image: image4.jpg]Unite
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Monday 5th December








